

MEADGATE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Mascalls Way • Great Baddow • Chelmsford • Essex CM2 7NS Telephone: (01245) 259403

E-mail: admin@meadgate.essex.sch.uk • Website: www.meadgateprimary.com Executive Headteacher: Mr. J. J. Figg

1st March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Kind regards,

On Monday 25th March, we would like to take the class to visit Great Baddow Library. We will be listening to a few stories and are hoping the children will be able to borrow a book for you to enjoy together at home.

If your child does not have a library card, please fill out the form attached and return it to us by Wednesday 20th March so that the children can have one ready for them to collect from the library when we visit. If your child does have a library card, please make sure they bring it with them on this day.

We will be walking to the library and leaving at 9am sharp, so please be extra punctual on this day. We will be returning back to school before lunchtime.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask one of the Reception team.

Mrs North

I give permission for my child _______ to visit Great Baddow Library on Monday 25th March 2024.

Signed:

